
 

 

May 2023 Southern Nevada Trades High School Update 

 
Facility 
Our General Contractor began demolition under a demo permit on Phase A (the 8 classrooms) the week 
of May 2nd.  We received our building permit for this phase on May 11th, but it did not include the correct 
plans.  Our architect is working with the county to remedy, and the revised permit should be approved 
before the GC moves on from demo.  We are on target for occupying on July 7th.  
 
Staffing 
We have hired 5 teachers including Social Studies, ELA, SPED, Elective Wheel, and a FLEX teacher. We 
have pending offers for CTE, Science, and Math.   We have also hired our Counselor. 
 
Students 
We have 109 applications and 38 enrollments (14 completed and 24 missing documents).  We continue 
to work closely with Latino Outreach Solutions to table at events as well as canvas.  We are hosting an 
enrollment event at our campus on June 3rd with free food trucks and games and will advertise the 
event on local media.  Press releases have been sent and we are planning radio ads on Spanish radio and 
additional advertising including digital. 
 
Finances 
To date, our team has raised $939,600.00 in unrestricted donations. We received a grant for $109,000 
from the Commission on Construction.  We also received the Opportunity 180 Year Zero grant for 
$100,000.  This brings our restricted funding total to $1,709,000 and total raised to $2,648,600. 
 


